
 

  
 

 
 
 
Dear players, 
 
An update has been made to the draw for this upcoming Tuesday only – Round 10.  
 
Div 4 & Div 5 teams originally scheduled at Ping Pong HQ are now playing at Hurstville Aquatic & 
Leisure Centre instead. Please see updated Draw below and inform your team members if your team is 
affected. 
 
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
Regards, 
SSTT 

 
 
 
 
 


